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Email: charlotte.dilks@ellesmere.com 
 
13th December 2022 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are pleased to announce that we are planning a girls’ Netball and Hockey nine days Tour to 
Barbados in March 2024.   This fantastic opportunity will allow pupils to visit the beautiful Caribbean 
island and experience a sports tour. 
 
Trip highlights will include: 

• Three Netball fixtures against local Netball clubs. 

• Two Hockey fixtures against local Hockey clubs. 

• A jeep safari island tour - visiting the Island’s most beautiful and famous spots, including a 

traditional Bajan lunch. 

• A catamaran cruise - with stops for swimming and snorkelling and lunch at anchor in a 

secluded bay. 

• Half board hotel accommodation for the duration of the tour. 

Exact dates and departure times/airport will be confirmed once we have confirmed numbers, but it is 
likely to be on Wednesday evening 20th March/Thursday 21st March 2024 and return on Friday 29th 
March/Saturday 30th March 2024. 
 
The cost of this trip will be approximately £3,000 and is open to girls in current years 10, 11, and 12.   
Payment for this can be spread across several instalments.  This price will include airport transfers, 
flights, meals, hotel (half board) and excursions.  
 
If you think that you would like your daughter to attend, please could you send me an email by 
Monday 9th January 2023, stating your expression of interest.  We will need a minimum of twenty 
pupils to take part in this tour to make it viable.  I hope that your daughter will be able to join us on 
this exciting sports tour. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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